
Security Bureau’s response to media
enquiries

     In response to media enquiries regarding a media report today (July 16)
saying that the Government is studying the possibility of declaring a curfew,
a spokesman for the Security Bureau made the following response:

     With regard to public processions and meetings, the Government will
continue to follow the existing mechanism requiring notification to the
police and the Letter of No Objection. Apart from this, the Government has no
other plans.
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